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Shingle palace hill

John Androsavich <johnandrosavich@gmail.com>
Sun 7/3/2022 7:42 PM

To:

e Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

You don't often get email from johnandrosavich@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

Dear ZBA members,

I'm writing to be on the record for my opposition to the shingle place hill apartment complex. As an
Essex MA resident | am a frequent visitor to the hiking trails by the 128 onramp. | am also a commuter
to Boston and drive past these points twice on a daily basis. On my way home, these sites offer

reprieve and a reminder to why | choose to live up North despite its inconvenience. Essex/Manchester
is a unique gem and needs to be protected from over development.

With utmost concern for our community and environment,

John Androsavich
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